Karen Barkdull

From: Bob Eggleston <roeggleston@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 1:48 PM

To: Karen Barkdull; Rick Moscarito; John Taylor; Matt Sciortino
Subject: Skaneateles Springs - East Genesee Street - extension
Karen

I understand that the Skaneateles Springs approval will expire in September if a building permit is not

secured. | respectfully request that the time period be extended. while Rick will be presenting an amendment
which will downsize the project, we will be retaining a number of the stormwater and grading solutions of the
original approval. To be candid, part of the reason for the delay has been the workload of this office to fucus
on the revised design.

Respectfully submitted,

Bob Eggleston

Robert O. Eggleston, RA

Eggleston & Krenzer Architects, PC
The Trolley Bidg

1391 East Genesee Street
Skaneateles, NY 13152

315-685-8144 office
315-345-4847 cell
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